
REPORT OF GENERAL MANAGER NO. 08-266 

DATE September 1 7 ,  2008 C.D. 3 ,4 ,  5 ,7,  12 

BOARD OF RECREATION AND PARK COMMISSIONERS 

SUBJECT: VARIOUS DONATIONS TO OPERATIONS WEST - VALLEY REGION 

RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Board accept the following donations noted in the summary of this report and that 
appropriate recognition be given to the donors. 

SUMMARY: 

Operations West has received the following donations: 

Encino Community Center 
Jesse Woods. Treasurer of the Encino Neighborhood Council donated $300 for the performance and 
moonbounce fees for the Spring Egg Hunt, and a Smart and Final gift card for $199, at Encino 
Community Center. 

Compulsive Eaters Anonymous (CEA-HOW) donated $324 for center programs. 

North Hollywood Recreation Center 
Labor Pains, LLC donated $500 to be used for summer camp. 

Orcutt Ranch Horticulture Center 
Elaine Cunningham donated 78 five-gallon rose shrubs in memory of Dell Cunningham. Estimated 
value $1,673.10. 
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Panorama Recreation Center 
Councilmember Richard Alarcon o f  Council District No. 7 donated $250 for the Spring Event. 

Grace Mitchell donated a Hitachi 52" projection color television, acquired through L.A. Shares. 
Estimated value is $300. 

Traci Goldberg donated a couch for use in the teen club room. Estimated value is $100. 

Serrania Park 
Tom Reed of Angelus Block Company, Inc.. donated Keystone retaining wall blocks. The delivery 
fee for these items was donated through Kent Johnson, B.S.A.. and other local park users. Boy 
Scouts also participated in the installation of the retaining wall at  the park. The total estimated value 
of  this donation is $4,972.80. 

FISCAL LMPACT STATEMENT: 

There is no fiscal impact to the General Fund, except unknown savings. as  donations may offset 
some expenditures. 

Report prepared by Louis Loomis, Operations West, Valley Region. 




